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HEADTEACHER UPDATE  
 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted that I was able to share with you 

all of the amazing things we have planned for 

the festive period, and I really hope you are 

planning on supporting us at our Christmas 

event on the 15th December. We are hoping it 

will be a great event. 

Following this, I must remind you that there 

will be no after-school clubs taking place 

during the last week of the term. The PMS 

Hub, however, will still operate until the 

morning session of the 21st. There will be no 

afternoon session for the Hub on this day. 

We also want to support the local Staffordshire 

Food Bank over the coming weeks and have 

asked pupils in assembly this week to bring in 

some items that we can donate, as we know 

that giving at this time of year is vitally 

important to those who may find the period 

difficult. 

There are plenty of opportunities for the pupils 

in the next few weeks. KS2 will be going to the 

theatre on Wednesday, and Year 7 will have a 

visit from author Dave Cousins, which we 

hope they will enjoy. 

The PMS way continues to be delivered to the 

pupils through all that they do in school. This 

focuses on our key values of Effort, 

Encouragement and Excellence and is 

something we are striving for in all pupils to 

prepare them for becoming important 

contributors to society. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Grocutt 

PUPIL SUCCESS 

 

WHAT’S COMING UP  

Well done to Bella 

and her sister Nancy, 

who have had some 

great success with 

their dancing outside 

of school. Both were 

delighted to show me 

their medals and talk 

about their 

successes. Bella has 

achieved Grade 3 

ballet, Gold ballet, 

Grade 4 tap, and 

Gold tap. Nancy has 

Grade 2 Tap, Silver 

Tap, Grade 1 Ballet, and Silver Ballet. These are 

remarkable achievements, and I am sure there will be 

plenty more to come. Great work, Bella and Nancy! 

Well done to Nico in year 5, who has 

been carded as an amateur boxer 

affiliated with the England Boxing 

Board. His determination and 

dedication to the sport continues, and 

he is thriving in the sport because of it. 

Well done, Nico. 

A massive well done to Jack in year 8 

who recently received a Blue Peter 

badge for his report and drawing about 

a book he recently read. This is a great 

achievement, and this will mean he gets 

lots of perks moving forward linked to 

this badge. 

Finally, it's well 

done to Bella, 

who has achieved 

a specialisation 

award in the sea 

cadets. This again 

shows much 

dedication, so a 

massive well done, Bella. 

Next Week Year 5 Fire 

Station Visit 

6.12.23 KS2 Theatre Trip 

6.12.23 Year 7 Author 

Visit 

15.12.23 PMS Christmas 

Event  

19.12.23 PMS Christmas 

Concert 

20.12.23 PMS Christmas 

Day (Xmas 

Jumpers) 

21.12.23 Last day of term 

(1pm finish) 

TRICK BOX 
Trick Box is a 

simple, fun and 
effective whole 
school, whole 

journey, emotional 
management and personal 
development programme, 

supporting children and young 
people from ages 3-18 and their 

families. 
Each week we will share a new 
‘trick’ with pupils in school to 
use should they need to, so 

please discuss this and use at 
home. 

Contact us- Penkridge Middle School, Marsh Lane, Penkridge ST19 5BW 

01785 413400 office@penkridge-middle.org   
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as 

been 

anothe

r busy 

week 

in 

school 

as we 

draw a 

close 

to this 

acade

mic 

year. 

 

We 

have 

seen 

and 

been 

so 

impres

sed by 

our 

new 

Year 5 

pupils 

who 

came 

and 

spent 

the day 

with us 

on 

Wedne

sday. 

Their 

excite

ment, 

enthusi

asm 

and 

overall 

attitud

e 

really 

raised 

our 

expect

ations 

further 

for the 

new 

year. 
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